' UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN SYSTEM

W SERVICE CENTER

April 11,2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Please allow this letter to verify that William J Perry worked at the University of Wisconsin —
Milwaukee as a Lecturer from May 22, 1995 through June 18, 1995 and also from June 17, 1996
through August 11, 1996.

I have made copies of his W-2 earnings from our microfiche files for those years and attached a
copy to validate his earnings and retirement eligibility with the University of Wisconsin.

Sincerely,

Information Systems Specialist

University of Wisconsin Service Center
660 W. Washington Ave., Suite 201, Madison, WI 53703

Serve...the people of the University of Wisconsin System « Collaborate...by being supportive and constructive
« Act with Integrity...always and in all matters



